
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
27 September 2013   
          
  
Newsletter No 4 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Harvest Festival reminder 
Just a reminder about our Harvest Festival Assembly. It will be taking place on Friday 4 October 
2013 at 9:15am in the school hall.  The assembly will be performed by Mr Smith’s class, 6S and 
supported by children in other classes.  Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. If you would like to 
donate produce for our assembly it would be gratefully received. We will be accepting tinned 
produce from Monday 30 September 2013 and fresh produce will be accepted from Wednesday 2 
October 2013. All produce will be donated to St Basil’s Homeless charity. 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 30 September 2013. All Parents/Carers are welcome to attend and stay for 
coffee afterwards. If Parents/Carers do attend could I please ask them to stay until Celebration 
Assembly finishes. This demonstrates to all the children that the entire celebration assembly is 
valued by Parents/ Carers. Thank you for your support. 
 
  Weekly Certificates 

   Lereisha Dennis  Nursery 
For being very helpful within 

her class 

  Nevaeh Morris  RW 
For settling well into her new 

school 

 Clarissa Kumari  RB 
For having super behaviour and 

trying her best at all times 

 Azeza Alleyne  1C 
For always contributing to 

discussions and trying her best 

 Zoe Sau-Yee Cheung   1/2L 
For an excellent piece of art in the 

style of Geogia O’Keefe 

     Rihanna Archer     2S 
For extremely thoughtful 
sentences about her star 

     Marlan Richards  3B 
 For being very polite and 

sensible at all times 

 Jasmine Madier   3/4SS 
For working hard in Science to 

carry out a fair test 

David Lemvoka  4J 
For excellent ICT work 

 Ruby Grayburn    5W 
For creating a graph 
representing data in 

Geography 

Fatima Johura  5/6B 
For excellent ICT work based on 

Black & Asian History 

    Alicia Brown   6S 
For writing an excellent 

playscript 

 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 30 September 2013. The lucky 
children will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 
Ruth Jones 

For helping another child to do 
their buttons up 

Kibret Solomun 
For always being a good friend 

and cheering people up 



 
Lining Up 1C 

Spick and Span 3B 
Movement Bird 1/2L & 5/6B 
Gymnastic Monkey 3B 

Attendance 3/4SS 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to RW   Runners up - 1/2L 
 
Sheep Award 
I am delighted to be able to award the ‘Sheep Award’ to Patience Clarke, Simran Mahandru, Jamelia 
Jackson and Casey Tulloch.  The ‘Sheep Award’ is presented to children who always do the right 
thing even when others around them may be doing wrong. These children set an excellent example 
during a fire drill and reminded others of the expected standard of behaviour. 
 
Attendance and Punctuality 
Please support us in continuing to improve our attendance and punctuality by encouraging your 
children to come to school and be on time every day. 
 
Term Dates 

Half term holiday 

 
Children break up on 

Friday 25 October 2013 
and return on 

Monday 4 November 2013 
 

 
Have a lovely weekend.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher  
National Leader of Education 
 
 
 

 


